

STUDENT PAGE

Kay was waiting by the door for the mail to come. Her father had promised to write her a letter. He told Kay the letter would have a blue stamp on it.

Kay saw the woman walking toward the house. She was carrying a big bag on her side. She reached into her bag and gave Kay some letters. One of the letters had Kay's name on it. When Kay read the letter she was very happy. She was so happy when she read it that she began to jump up and down. In the letter her Father told Kay he was going to buy her a pony.





READING COMPREHENSION 2 ASSESSMENT

1. Have the student read the following story to you. Then take away the story so they can't refer to it later.

Kay was waiting by the door for the mail to come. Her father had promised to write her a letter.

He told Kay the letter would have a blue stamp on it.

Kay saw the woman walking toward the house. She was carrying a big bag on her side. She reached into her bag and gave Kay some letters. One of the letters had Kay's name on it. When Kay read the letter she was very happy. She was so happy when she read it that she began to jump up and down. In the letter her Father told Kay he was going to buy her a pony.

Mark dashes in the appropriate boxes for all the times they miss, add or mispronounce a word while they are reading the story to you.

	Missed words	Added words	Mispro	onounced v	words		
	How was their reading pace?						
	What was their tone?						
2.	Ask the following compr	ehension questions.					
	_ Why was Kay waiting	by the door? (For the mail t	o come or f	or a letter)			
Who had promised to write her a letter? (Her father)							
What had her father told her the letter would have on it? (A blue stamp)							
Who did Kay see walking toward her house? (A woman or mail carrier or similar title)							
	What was the woman carrying on her side? (A big bag)						
 What did the woman do? (She reached into her bag and gave Kay some letters, or she gave Kay some letters) How did Kay know that one of the letters was for her? (Because it had her name on it, or because it had a blue stamp on it) How did Kay feel when she opened the letter? (Happy) 							
	What did she do because she was so happy? (She began to jump up and down)						
	What did her Father tell Kay in the letter? (That he was going to buy her a pony)						
		₹ → ₹ → ↑	→ Ç		10		

TUTOR

ASSESS

MATCH

SUPPORT